
     

   
 

2152 Post Road 

Rutland, Vermont  05701 

Carolyn Anderson        Phone:  (802)770-3253 

Associate General Counsel                        Carolyn.Anderson@greenmountainpower.com 

   

 

 

December 10, 2021 

 

 

Holly Anderson, Clerk 

Vermont Public Utility Commission  Filed in ePUC 

112 State Street 

Montpelier, Vermont  05602 

 

Re: Case No. 21-____-PET – Petition of Green Mountain Power Corporation pursuant to 30 

V.S.A. 218c for approval of its 2021 Integrated Resource Plan 

 

Dear Ms. Anderson: 

 

Green Mountain Power submits our 2021 Integrated Resource Plan along with a petition 

requesting the Commission’s approval pursuant to 30 V.S.A. 218c. This plan represents GMP’s 

roadmap to proactively address climate change by increasing reliability and resiliency, and 

providing our customers with cost-effective carbon-free, renewable power. We look forward to 

the Commission’s review. 

 

Thank you, and if you have any questions, please feel free to call.  
                  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Carolyn Browne Anderson 

CBA 

 


